
Supporting Children 
of the Ukrainian 

Heroes

Thank you very much for organising Christmas Fair in our Parish OLSE 
and St.Cecilia for Ukrainian Children who lost their parents in russian war 

against Ukraine.

It was raised £508.80 (26030 UAH)

Huge thanks to you all the Parish who organised, helped, supported, 
donated and to all visitors who came to support this important event



Christmas Fair in our Church



Receipts for the goods



Preparing the gifts
Essential goods, toys, Lego, fruits, 

sweets, Bibles for Children, books, 

art craft sets and other gifts are 

getting prepared for 20 Ukrainian 

Children of our Heroes.







Children receiving 
the gifts













Parish of Our Lady of Perpetual Succour & St.Edmund in Hunstanton, Norfolk, United Kingdom

Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ!

Praised be Jesus Christ!

Thank you very much for your generous donation for the children of the Ukrainian brave Heroes which gave their lives defending 

Ukraine. In 2024, Ukraine amid Europe, is suffering from the bloody war, which was started by russia and is supported by russians.

During this Christmas time, we have to remember, in particular, about those children, whose parents were bravely fallen defending 

their families,Ukraine and the whole world against evil. Thanks to you, we were able to help 20 Ukrainian families with children age 

from 2 y.o to 15 y.o. We have bought useful goods, toys, lego, creative sets, Bible for children and books. We invited 20 children from 

different part of Ukraine to our parish for Christmas to celebrate it together. Children were happy and their mums are touched.

Besides the electricity cuts, and schools in the bomb shelters Ukrainian children still Hope for Peace and Victory.

We so much appreciate that your Parish organises Christmas Fair for charity event to support Ukrainian children who lost their 

parents in russian war.. We are also pleased that our Ukraine family - Nataliya, Miriam, Roman and Mykola, who carries out different 

fundraising initiatives to support Ukrainian children and Ukraine.

Taking this opportunity, I would like to express our sincere gratitude to the United Kingdom for supporting Ukrainian nation and

Ukraine in this horrible time.

Please, pray for Ukraine and for us!

Let God bless you all!

In our words and in our work, praised be Jesus Christ, forever and ever!

Sincerely,

Father Andriy Bodnaruk

Parish of Saints Boris and Hlib

Ukrainian Greek Catholic Church

Kyiv,Ukraine


